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Embargo: For Immediate Release 

 

 

Monday, 27 June 2022 

 

 

MEC Mshengu Received the Report on the Findings and Recommendations made on 

Grosvenor Girls High School 

 

PMB - The KZN MEC for Education, Mr Kwazi Mshengu received a report this morning from the 

Independent Panel, that conducted an investigation on allegations of racism and financial 

administration at Grosvenor Girls High School. 

 

"I will be studying the report and will brief the Premier on the findings and recommendations. 

 

The intention is by next week, I will release the report to the public and indicate what actions the 

Department will take based on the findings and recommendations of the report”, said MEC 

Mshengu. 
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